
Dear [Recipient's Name], 

Thank you for your recent request for allergy accommodations dated [Date]. We appreciate your 

concern for health and well-being. 

After careful consideration of your request and a review of our current policies and facilities, we 

regret to inform you that we are unable to grant your request for accommodations related to 

[specific allergy]. 

This decision is based on [brief reason for denial, e.g., "the limitations of our current facilities," 

"policy constraints," or "insufficient evidence to support the request"]. We understand the 

importance of managing allergies and will continue to strive to create a safe environment for all. 

If you have any further questions or would like to discuss this matter, please feel free to reach 

out to us at [contact information]. We value your understanding and cooperation. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Organization Name] 

[Contact Information] 


